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OPEN DANCE AUDITIONS 2024 FAQ’s 

 
How do I register? 
We are asking people to pre-register so that we will know likely numbers for the day, and can plan the 
schedule for the day to keep waiting time to a minimum. The form is simple to complete and just asks basic 
questions. If you are having problems with the online form or require a paper version, please contact the 
Box Office on 01252 329155 or email princeshallboxoffice@rushmoor.gov.uk 
 
Do I need specific skills in tap, modern or ballet? 
Those auditioning don’t need any special ballet or tap experience. As long as they are dancers and have 
good overall skills they will be fine to come along and audition. The choreographer asks for children who 
can demonstrate tap, modern and ballet skills, so that those auditioning have good ‘all round’ dance skills. 
 
How strict are the age ranges for groups? 
The age ranges for the Juniors, Inters and Senior groups are advisory. If you are outside of the age range 
you are still welcome to come along and audition, however, please be aware that the ranges are set by the 
usual age of previous group members.  Final group choice may also be subject to height. 
 
What should I wear? Do I need to bring tap shoes? 
We recommend normal dance wear for the auditions. You don’t need to bring tap shoes. 
 
I may be unavailable for one of the rehearsal days due to a prior engagement. Is that a problem? 
If you accept a part in the pantomime you must be available for all required rehearsals and performances. 
 
Do you hold auditions for non-dancers / acting parts? 
In previous productions (but not all), we have had a group of ‘acting’ children as well as the dancers, 
Button’s Gang in Cinderella, the Dwarfs in Snow White, Kings Guard in Sleeping Beauty. Once the script for 
this year’s show is written, we’ll know if we need to hold auditions for non-dancing / acting parts. 
Generally, these auditions will take place in September with an announcement made over the summer on 
our website, social media channels and via our Youth Theatre. 
 
If you have any other questions, then please contact the Box Office on 01252 329155 or email 
princeshallboxoffice@rushmoor.gov.uk 


